
 

Save the Dates: March 21-24, 2023 

Greetings Interagency Ecological Program Community Members, 

The Interagency Ecological Program (IEP) will hold its annual workshop at the 
California Natural Resources Agency (CNRA) headquarters building on March 21 – 
24, 2023. CNRA Headquarters is located at 715 “P” Street in Sacramento. 

The workshop will be a FREE hybrid (in-person and virtual) event. 

Workshop session presentations will be shared in the 300-seat auditorium and 
the posters will be showcased on the 2nd floor. Training courses will be provided 
on the 4th day of the workshop on the 2nd floor. Space is limited for the in-person 
events. 

Workshop Registration: 

Registration for the in-person events and the virtual attendance will be free. 
Registration will open in early 2023. 

Training courses will be in-person only. Registration will be required as seating is 
limited. More information on training will be coming soon. 

https://resources.ca.gov/About-Us/our-new-headquarters


Poster Session: 

The poster session will be incorporated as part of the main workshop schedule, so 
there will be an opportunity to engage with poster authors each day. 

The Poster Session Chairs will be soliciting a call for poster abstracts in early 
November. Posters will be accepted on a first-come, first-served basis. To be 
eligible for consideration, the primary poster author must register to attend the 
workshop in-person. 

Mentor Luncheon: 

The IEP Workshop will host a Mentor luncheon for students and early-career 
professionals. Participants will be paired with established career professionals to 
discuss research interests and career-building. Seating is limited and registration 
is required to participate. Registration will open soon. The luncheon is being 
sponsored by the State Water Contractors. 

Questions? 

More information regarding the workshop will be posted on the IEP Annual 
Workshop web page. Don’t forget to also check out the IEP website for more 
information on IEP activities. 

If you would like to receive updates about the workshop and other IEP activities, 
make sure you subscribe for IEP email. Go to our IEP subscription web page and 
subscribe for the “IEP Annual Workshop” and any other IEP email lists. 

If you have additional questions regarding the 2023 IEP Annual Workshop, send 
an email to iep@wildlife.ca.gov. 

Kind regards, 

IEP Program Support Unit 
iep@wildlife.ca.gov 
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